

nutritionDay Newsletter

http://www.nutritionday.org

Save the date for this year's nutrition Day on November 10th!

New questionnaires available

We are happy to announce that the revision of the questionnaires for nutritionDay 2016 has been completed! We would like to give thanks to everyone who provided us with much appreciated, constructive improvement suggestions. Only with your feedback have we been enabled to create an optimal final version.

As of now, the final version is available for download in German and English on the nutritionDay website. Translations into all other languages will follow successively throughout the next weeks.

Your help with translating is very much appreciated

We would as well like to thank everyone who offered help and already participated in the translation process!

We still depend on the support of people in the countries – so if you are interested and willing to support us in this process, you can check out the status of the translation into your language on the website. There you can as well find all the necessary information on how to perform the translation process.

It is not necessary to translate the complete questionnaires. The items in colour have been added to the new questionnaires and require translations or reformulation.

If you wish to get more information or help on this topic, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us via office@nutritionday.org - we are pleased to answer all your questions.

Website-related problems fixed

Throughout the last weeks, participants have reported recurring problems with the registration process. We would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused and would like to inform you that the technical problems have been fixed.

However, if you notice any irregularities concerning the nutritionDay website, we would be happy if you could report the problems via office@nutritionday.org.

Reports 2016 not available immediately after data entry

Over the course of the revision of the questionnaires a great number of new questions was added to the questionnaires. For these questions there is no reference available yet. Therefore, we would like to inform you, that – in contrast to the previous years - the reports for nutritionDay 2016 are not going to be available immediately after data entry. As soon as we have gathered enough reference data, reports will be available for download on the website.

Additional date for nDay 2016

We would like to remind you once again, that we offer the possibility to perform this year's nutritionDay on an **additional date** at the beginning of 2017, in case that the revised questionnaires cannot be translated into your language in time.

As alternative we offer the 23rd of February, 2017.

Still we promise to try our very best to enable all countries to perform nutritionDay on the 10th of November, 2016.

Contact: Sigrid Kosak, MA

Lara Maier

office@nutritionday.org

Hoefergasse 13/5, 1090 Vienna, Österreich

+43 (0) 680 55 24 917











